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IN PROFILE: 
ACCA Vice President Miles Robinson

M acon County Commission Vice Chairman Miles Robinson brings a wealth of 
 experiences to his new role as ACCA Vice President.

Robinson, who has served the county commission since 1996, was elected Vice 
President at the 95th ACCA Convention this past summer. Under the traditional 
o�cer rotation, Robinson is expected to become President of the Association in 2025.

“I personally consider it to be an honor to be in service to the Association at the 
statewide level,” Robinson said. “ACCA has always been dedicated to serving 
Alabama’s 67 counties with one, uni�ed voice, and I le.


